
Northern Railway
Headquarters Office, 

Baroda House, 
New Delhi

No: 45-RS/9/Train Operation/(CN. 12964)               Dated 09.12.2024

Divisional Railway Manager,
Northern Railway,
FZR, UMB, DLI, MB & LKO

Sub: Operation of NMG coaches 
  

Ref: Railway Board letter no. 2020/M(C)/650/2Pt dated 02.12.2024

Railway Board vide above referred letter has issued instructions to limit the speed
of  NMG trains  to  10 Kmph while  moving over  1  in  8.5  turnouts.  Any local  speed
restriction shall prevail over this speed. This is approved as a temporary measure only
for a period 6 months within which RDSO to finalize instrumented trials. Copy of Railway
Board letter is enclosed herewith.

In view of above, it is requested to issue necessary instructions to all concerned to
follow the instructions circulated by Railway Board. Necessary speed boards for NMG
stock may be erected at locations where 1 in 8.5 turnouts exists. This will facilitate for
the crew to follow the speed limit imposed for NMG stock. 

D/A – As above

              
 
(Naveen Kumar Agarwal)

                                     CEE/Operations/NR 

Copy to: 
PCE, PCEE and PCSO for kind information please.
Sr DEE/OP – DRM Office, FZR, UMB, DLI, MB & LKO.
   

File No.NR-HQ0MECH(FR)/44/2020-O/o Dy.CME/O and F/HQ/NR
I/141645/2024

335




